
 

 
 

January 4th, 2024 
To All Concerned, 

 
Company name Japan Airlines Co., Ltd 
Representative Yuji Akasaka, President 

  (Securities code: 9201  

Tokyo Stock Exchange Prime Market）  

Contact Shuei Nishizawa, General Manager, Finance 
  (Phone: +81-(0)3-5460-3121)  

 

 

 

Notice Concerning Occurrence of Loss of Aircraft 
 
 

Regarding the collision of our flight JL516 and the Japan Coast Guard aircraft on January 2nd, 2024, the 
operating loss will occur as follows due to the entire loss of one of our aircraft: 

 
 
1. Outline of the loss 

One of our aircraft was lost entirely due to the collision between our flight JL516 and the Japan Coast Guard 
aircraft on January 2nd, 2024. The estimated loss amount will be about 15 billion Japanese yen, which will 
be booked as operating losses. The loss will be covered by the insurance. 

 

Name of the Lost Asset Type of Asset 
Estimated Loss Amount 

(Billion JPY) 

Airbus A350-900 
(Registration No. JA13XJ) 

Aircraft About 15 

 
 
2. Future Outlook 
   The impact of the loss of the aircraft to the consolidated financial performance forecast ending March 2024 

(from April 1st, 2023 to March 31st, 2024) is being scrutinized currently. We will disclose any necessary 
information immediately, if any. 

 

 
 

(For Reference) 
   The Current Forecast of the financial performance disclosed on October 31st, 2023 and the financial results    
   of the previous fiscal year: 
 

 

Revenue 

Profit before 
financing and income 

tax（EBIT） 

Profit attributable to 
owners of parent 

Current Forecast 
ending March 2024 

1,684,000 130,000 80,000 

Results of the Previous  
Fiscal Year 

ended March 2023 
1,375,589 64,563 34,423 

(Million JPY)  

 
 


